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13
th

 July, 2018 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

We need your old shoes! 

 

Hunter’s Bar Infant’s partner school, Elshadai Elementary School in Ethiopia, have asked if we could help them. 

They are asking us to send them your old school shoes! 

 

We know that in September, lots of children come to school in new school shoes.  We are asking you not to 

throw away your old school shoes but (if they are still in good condition) to polish them, tie them together and 

bring them to school on the last day of term.  In each classroom there will be a collection box so that the children 

can ceremoniously gift their shoes to Elshadai.  It would be lovely if you could add a note for the children using 

the tag below e.g. ‘Have a fun time in your shoes!’.  We need all different sizes from Infants, to Juniors to 

Secondary!   The shoes will then be collected and taken to the children at Elshadai in November 2018.  So, on 

the last day of term, 20
th

 July 2018, we are going to have a Donate your Shoes Day.   

 
 
I know that, as always, you will be generous to our friends at Elshadai and thank you once again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Use this tag to write a message for the recipient of your old shoes! Once you have written a message, cut it out 

and attach it to your shoes with string. 
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